Coler, Larry

From: Jennifer_Yu@eogresources.com
Sent; Thursday, October 22, 2009 7.44 AM
To: Coler, Larry

Cc: Amber_Schaller@eogresources.com
Subject: Re: HOLSTEIN 11-28H

Larry,

There are no surface improvement within 4@8' of the referenced well.

Jennifer Yu

EOG Resources, Inc.
Phone: 383-824-5576
Fax: 383-824-5577

From: "Coler, tarry"” <lLarry.Colerfdstate.co.us>
To: Gennifer Yufepgresources,com>
Date: 18/22/2089 87:36 AM
Subject: HOLSTEIN 11-28H
JENIFER

Please send an email stating that there are no surface improvements within 4@@° of the well.
Otherwise you will have to draft up a plat showing the improvements or lack of. Thank you

Larry W. Coler
Permit Technician

0il and Gas Conservation Commission
1128 Lincoln Street, Suite 861
Benver, (0 88283

(383) 894-2108 ext 5142

Fax (383) 894-2189
larrv.coler@state.co.us




